

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Fax: 01274 545582 office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

Wednesday 7th June 2017

Dear Parent/carer

To celebrate the end of the Y6 SAT's exams and to reward all the children's hard work and effort during their time here at Margaret McMillan Primary School the children will be going on a trip to 'Go Bowling, Shipley' on Friday 30<sup>th</sup> June 2017.

We will be leaving school at 9:00am and will return by approximately 3:30pm. We ask that, as this is outside of school hours, all parents come to school to collect their children. We also ask that children arrive at school no later than 8:45am on the day of the trip. Children who are attending should wear suitable clothing and footwear such as trainers and a waterproof coat. The vast majority of the children will be walking to and from the venue.

The trip will cost £6.50 per child. All children will be eating at the venue as well as bowling, no packed lunches are required. We ask that you pay this via Parent Pay by Monday 26th June as confirmation that you have given permission for your child to attend the trip.

If sufficient contributions are not received, unfortunately the trip will not go ahead.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs C. Mulholland Phase 3 Leader





